STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24444

This legislation eliminates the additional fee imposed on Hybrid and Neighborhood Electric
Vehicles (NEFs) when registering the vehicle in Idaho.

FISCAL NOTE

While there is no impact to the General Fund, elimination of this fee will result in net loss
of approximately $1 million to the Highway Distribution Account (HDA). Under the current
distribution, this would result in approximately $600,000 to the Idaho Transportation Department,
and $400,000 to the local highway districts, cities and counties.
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